
June 3, 2021 

 

Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House Health 

Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248. 

  

My name is Andrea Schuler and I am the happy mother of 5 children. The reason I support House 

Bill 248 is because I believe Ohioans should not be required to take the experimental COVID 

“vaccine,” or forced into any medical procedure.  Our family contracted, and easily recovered from 

COVID-19. In our case, as in millions of others, the “vaccine” is medically unnecessary and should 

not be a matter of coercion by my government. I support the right of Ohioans to make their own 

decisions regarding their health, and their right to do so without government involvement in any way.   

  

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of 

House Bill 248. 

  

Sincerely,  

Andrea Schuler 

 

 


